
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Newsletter 6, Term 2 
2nd July 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We made it! It has been a long term, with the extra week added on, and everyone thoroughly deserves a holiday. 
Congratulations to those students who received a Certificate of Outstanding Achievement this term, at the final 
assembly today.  
The majority of our students enjoyed the Good Standing disco on Wednesday. This was provided as a reward to those 
students who have maintained their Good Standing status for good behaviour recently, and we noticed that it had the 
desired effect in many cases. Most of our students exhibit the desired behaviour day in and day out, and it is good to 
be able to acknowledge this. 
 
Breakfast Club: This will commence in Week 2 of next term. We have had a pleasing response to our call for donations 
of food, utensils, equipment and volunteers. There is still room for more volunteers, so if you’re able to assist on a 
Monday, Wednesday or Friday morning between 7.50am and 8.40am, please contact our school office on 9076 2800 
to leave your name. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Tim Baker 
Principal 
 

Deputy’s Desk - Student Services 
 

 
Good times were had by all 
at our Funky Dress Day 
Disco sessions! 
 
Big thanks to DJ Mr Jake for 
making it all happen! 
 

 
 
 

Happy holiday wishes to all 
our Castletown families . 
 
Cheers 
 
David McLaren 
Deputy Principal 

 
 
 
 



Deputy’s Desk - Curriculum 

 
NAIDOC Week Student Nominations 
A recent addition to the Esperance Shire NAIDOC Week Celebrations is the recognition of Aboriginal students who 
are identified by the school as role models/leaders in the school community. 
 
This year’s Castletown Primary School’s nominations are Graciella Burgess and Liam Schultz.  These two students will 
attend Monday’s Shire of Esperance NAIDOC Week Opening Ceremony and will be presented with their award by 
Tjaltjraak.  This ceremony will commence at 10am at the Shire grounds for anyone who is interested in attending.   

 
Reports 
Our Semester 1 reports were sent out today.  Please check your junk mail folders if you cannot find it in your inbox 
as some email providers send them there.  A reminder to download and save the report to your device as the link 
will expire after 4 weeks. Please email Julie.Fetherston@education.wa.edu.au if you are unable to locate your child’s 
report.   
 
Have a safe and relaxing holiday. 
 
Julie Fetherston 
Deputy Principal 

 
Outstanding Achievement Awards 
 

Congratulations to our Outstanding Achievement Award Winners at our assembly.  
 
Congratulation to Maddie O’Sullivan who was presented with a Merit Award at our last assembly on Friday 18th June.    
 

Room Year Award Winners 
EC5 PP Bonnie McLaren Phoebe Pitchers 

EC6 PP Jack Hughes Sydney Williams 

Room 1 1 Theo Schmidt Zakkai Schultz 

Room 2 1 Morgan Guest Ted Graham 

Room 3 1 Sienna Charles Eli Drummond 

Room 4 2 Emily Riggs Judd Bassett 

Room 5 2 Isla Peterson Kateri Miller 

Room 6 2 Adelayde Humphrys Brock Coates 

Room 7 3 Heidi Hurrell Miley Lear 

Room 8 3 Kohen Unwin Kipp Francis Pace 

Room 21 3 Amaya Nankivell Kai Coleman 

Room 13 4 Jazmin Bellenger Beau Sylva 

Room 14 4 Charlie Wood Kyle Durrant 

Room 22 4 Isabella Major Taliah Matthews 

Room 9 5/6 Isabelle Crawley Kady Creedon 

Room 10 5/6 Isla Powell Ryan Gilmore 

Room 11 5/6 Kianna Manu Georgia Kirby 

Room 12 5/6 Tahlia Maloney Ebony Reynolds 

Science SW Quinn Libo-on Jack Mackenzie 

Science SL Adelayde Humphrys Mikaylah Stephen 

Music  Alexander Hay Adelayde Humphrys 

Art  Sadie Witt 
Dakota Lay 

Jazmin Humphrys 
Judd Bassett 

Phys Ed  Kohen Unwin Riley Davies 

Indonesian  Amaya Nankivell Marli Browning 

Literature  Milly Shepherd 
Aaliyah Meredith 

Lincoln Brenssell 
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 Dates to remember 

 
Monday 19th July  First day of term 3 – Children are to attend today 

Canteen will be close today 

Friday 23rd July P & C Day 

Friday 6th August Room 12 Assembly (Yr PP to 6 to attend) 
Winter Sports – Year 6 
Jeans for Genes Day 

 

Community News 
 

Please click here to view our community events page on our website. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
                                           
                                           

https://www.castletownprimaryschool.wa.edu.au/page/217/Community-Events

